
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Caernarfon                                                 Term : December 2017  

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 

Wow! Another fun filled half term in Caernarfon class! In 

English this half term we have focussed heavily on 

Speaking and Listening. We have ranged from debate to 

making telephone conversations and having 

appropriate conversation in different social situations. We 

were also involved with The Watermill Theatre where we 

undertook a media project to create reviews based 

upon different comedy mediums.  

In Maths, we have continued to focus on number by 

exploring different methods of multiplication and division. 

We have also explored squaring and cubing numbers 

which have then been applied within a functional 

context. Caernarfon’s maths class have explored 

Geometry, looking at angles and measurement as well 

as volume.  

London Irish Rugby Club have continued to offer and 

deliver exciting and challenging experience for our 

students. There was a very successful trip to Madjeski 

Stadium as part of our World of Work sessions where 

students identified a plethora of roles that take place 

there. Rugby sessions have continued to expose our 

students to new skills which has built their resilience and 

sporting potential.  

World of Work has focussed on stereotypes and attitudes 

that are favoured within a work setting.  

Our class book has further developed our student’s 

higher level thinking and expansion of ideas through 

everyday life situations and reactions of others.  

Duke of Edinburgh volunteering has continued to be a 

success with students working well in a variety of different 

settings including charity shops and the Farm.   

Caernarfon have undertaken the role of cooking for the 

whole unit and they have positively adapted to the influx 

of orders, conveying that they can continue to deliver 

high standards of food preparation under time 

constraints.  

Students have thrown themselves into work experience 

placements allowing for development of work based 

skills and providing options for their future, with regard to 

the type of work they may be interested in.  

 

    
 

  
  

 

Dates to remember: 

 

End of term: Tuesday 19th December 2017 

Start of term (students back): Thursday 4th January 2018 
 

  


